
 2021 HOLIDAY SALE for STUDENTS AT RBS 

 REVISED DUE DATE 11/29/21 

 Dear RBS Parents, 

 Many years ago, the sibling of a Rock Brook student started a Holiday Sale with her 
 Girl Scout Troop for our students.  This event has become a favorite for our students. 
 We are fortunate that it has continued to be hosted by various Girl Scout troops. 

 Normally we would invite the GS troop in to run a physical sale.  This year we will be 
 changing it a bit as we are not having guests in the school when our students are here. 

 Instead we are having you fill out the form with the name and age group of  the 
 recipient.  Then the students will pick their  gift  selections from pictures  of gifts the 
 GS Troop has already purchased  .   All completed forms  will be sent to the GS Troop 
 who will wrap, label and then return the gifts to RBS before the Winter Break that 
 begins 12/23/21. 

 Each gift will cost $1  . 

 Please  return the attached form along with the  cash  for those gifts to 
 Christy Tracey at RBS no later than Monday, November 29th. 

 This year we are limiting it to up to 10 gifts per student. 

 Please list the names of the recipients for each gift and the 
 respective category so the Girl Scouts can label the gifts correctly. 

 Participation by RBS students at the Holiday Sale is optional  . 

 THANK YOU!!!! 
 Christy Tracey 



 HOLIDAY SALE for STUDENTS AT RBS 

 PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND CASH BY Monday November 29th 

 Student Name _______________________________ Class_________________ 

 Name of the recipient 

 Adult Female 
 Adult Male 

 Girls + AGE 
 Boys + AGE 

 Pet Type 

 RBS will write in the 
 number of the gift from the 

 Holiday Sale Catalog 

 1 

 2 

 3 

 4 

 5 

 6 

 7 

 8 

 9 

 10 

 Return to RBS, Attention: Christy Tracey by Friday, November 29, 2021 

 Remember to include $1 cash per name listed. 


